ARUNACHAL PRADESH
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
ITANAGAR
No. PSC-R{A}/18/2020 Dated Itanagar, the 29" Oct/2020

NOTIFICATION

With reference to Commission result notification No. PSC-R(A)/18/2020 Dated
6" October/2020, this is to inform to all concerned that the General Duty Medical Officer
(GDMO) Interview dates scheduled to be held on 19™ & 20" Nov/2020 is re-fixed on 2™ &
3" December/2020 due to administrative reason. Further, the downloading of e-admit
card to all aspirant candidate will be intimated in due course of time.

/

( A. R Talwade )IAS

Secretary.

Memo No. No. PSC-R(A)/18/2020 Dated Itanagar, the 29" Oct/2020

Copy to :-

1. The Editor, Arunachal Times, Itanagar with a request to publish notification in one
issue of the their paper and submit the bill in triplicate to the undersigned for
payment,

2. The Editor, Echo of Arunachal, Itanagar with a request to publish notification in ene
issue of the their paper and submit the bill in triplicate to the undersigned for
payment.

& The Editor, Eastern Sentinel, Itanagar with a request to publish notification in one

issue of the their paper and submit the bill in triplicate to the undersigned for
iyment

‘él/zmmission Website

5. Office copy

)

( A. R Talwade )IAS
Secretary



